June 2023 Assembly
Literature Coordinator	

What an exciting time for CAL-Approved literature! Our newest daily reader, "A Little Time for Myself – A Collection of Al-Anon Personal Experiences," was released at the Internal Convention and is now available to all members! Both of our Literature Depots have readers in stock, so you can get your while supporting them. I love the question at the end of each day's reading. That little tickler helps me work my program a little more each day!

Each month, the "CAL Corner" department in The Forum features members' sharings on how a particular piece of Conference Approved Literature has enhanced their recovery. They will focus on the following pieces in upcoming issues and need sharings no later than September 1:
·         Al-Anon Sharings from Adult Children (P-47)
·         Lois Remembers (B-7)
·         Alateen 4th Step Inventory (P-64)
·         The Al-Anon Family Groups-Classic Edition (B-5)
·         Moving On! From Alateen to Al-Anon (P-59)
·         A Little Time for Myself (B-34)
·         Alcoholism, a Merry-Go-Round Named Denial (P-3)
Please help by sharing 200-400 words each about how any of these pieces helped you. Please see the writing guideline at:
al-anon.org/pdf/CALcornerSharingRevised%202018.pdf
You can submit your sharing online at: al-anon.org/for-members/members-resources/literature/literature-resources/send-your-sharing/
Or via mail to AFG, 1600 Corporate Landing Parkway, Virginia Beach, VA 23454-5617, Attention: "CAL Corner."
Or via email to wso@al‑anon.org with "CAL Corner" in the subject line.

Check out all the books and pamphlets available on the Al-Anon website. And please support the Iowa Al-Anon Literature Depots. You can order literature directly from them and help support our Area! https://iowa-al-anon.org/?page_id=166

In Service,

Luanne T.
